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CirNo.44/AAAS/AY2021-2022/0OCTOBER Date: 10" October 2021

Dear Parents, A S sa¥) el

This letter is issued to inform you that the school | s faie Js¥1 ool jall Jeadll Cacatia 33l of aSadle) 353
will be closed starting from 17t October to 215t | kel Ll sal il & jaall 35235 2021 -10-17 G sl 2aY)

October 2021 for the Mid-Term Break. The 2021-10-24 &8 sall 221 2 g3 ¢1 32V Ldla

school will resume back to work on the 24" of
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If you have any further questions or queries, .communication@alainamericanschool.ae

please email the communication team on A jaall ol ) e qailedl Juaiy) IS e

communication@alainamericanschool.ae or 7677000-03

contact the school reception.
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Al-Ain American Private School family would
like to wish our students and parents a

wonderful and safe Mid-Term Break.

Thank you Lall) A Y el Ay g dua g 5l

Regards,
AAAS Administration
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